From: Antonette Soliven [mailto:antonette.soliven@mtansw.com.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 20 February 2018 3:19 PM

To: Chambers - Kovacic DP

Subject: RE: AM2014/190 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Common issue - Transitional

provisions – District Allowances

Dear Associate,

Re: District Allowances - Transitional provisions - AM2014/190 - ASU request for extension

We refer to the above matter and the email from the ASU sent on Friday, 16 February 2018 where they request an extension of one week.

The MTA Organisations agree, however also request an extension for opposing submissions. As Friday, 30 March 2018 and Monday, 2 April 2018 are public holidays, we request our extension to be one week and one day, to Friday, 5 April 2018.

This will provide us with the appropriate time to review the Applicant's submissions and evidentiary case and prepare our response.

Regards,

Antonette Soliven Employment Relations Advisor



MOTOR TRADERS'
ASSOCIATION OF NSW